
 

   

 

 
April 2024 

Water pressure reduction affecting your home starting as early as April 
10 

 

As early as Wednesday, April 10, the City of Mercer Island will reduce water pressure in your 

neighborhood as part of King County’s sewer upgrade project. This will affect seventeen homes on El 

Dorado Beach Club Drive, Briarwood Lane, and Southeast 35th Place.  

 

Reducing water pressure is necessary to maintain crew safety when working on utilities in your 

neighborhood. Neighbors may notice a decrease in water pressure when using multiple water sources 

like the dishwasher, laundry, and shower at once.  

 

Water pressure is estimated to be reduced for up to six weeks and your water service will be 

maintained.  

 

What to expect: 

• All work will be performed in the public right-of-way.   

• Water service will be maintained. 

• Possible decrease in water pressure while using all water sources at once for up to six weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 OR TTY RELAY: 711 
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